REGULAR MEETING MAY 23, 1988
Meeting called to @¢der by Chairman Courtney at 7:35 p.m.

Members present were Tim Courtney, Marg Kn®ll, Connie
Reed, Alvin Block, Jerry Trinklein, and Gene Palmreuter.

Connie Reed was appointed acting secretary.

Mintues were read from April 11, 1988 meeting. Moved
by Block, seconded by Knoll to accept as read.

Chairman requested adding Walt Zuellig's name to the pro-
posed miscellaneous agenda. Motion to accept by Trinklein,
seconded by Knoll.

Discussion was held on proposed water and sewer and of
rezoning areas of Birch Run Road and Gera Road (approximately
600' strip of Birch Run Road and % mile of Gera to the
South). Other areas discussed were Blakeys, Kish, Rose
Lane,Ballenger's etc. for R-2. 1Issue will be discussed

at future meetings.

Ordinance on page 139 was discussed and all agreed that
a through e should be deleted as they are contradictory
to other parts of the ordinance. It was also agreed to
add grandparents and great grandparents to the sections
on temporary mobile homes for aged parents.

All members were in agreement that Walt Zuellig should
not be allowed to continue building the house (near
Pagels Road) as it -is not in accordance with the zoning
ordinance of 40' from the read lot line.

Motion to adjourn by Knoll, seconded by Trinklein at

9:30 p.m.

Connie Reed, acting secretary
Birch Run Twp Planning Commission
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